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Dear Brethren in Christ,		  August 2025
 
I pray this email finds you rejoicing in the Lord. I write with excitement and joy. My 
family is doing well.
 
We had a successful men’s conference. It was held at our recently dedicated 
church in Ganta.. This year’s theme was Preparing for Posterity. There were several 
teachers and preachers.
 
Youth Ministry
We have had two youth outreaches in two separate locations since June. About 815 
attended and 404 were saved, while several rededicated their lives.
Thank God for protecting three of our team members who were involved in an 
accident and were injured.
 
The Homegoing of my Spiritual Father
My spiritual father, Rev. Mahn C Kruah, has gone home to be with the Lord. Pray as 
we are making preparations for his funeral. We will have the first wake at the Great 
Commission Baptist Church in Ganta.  Later, we will proceed to Tappita for the 
funeral service and finally move to Ziah for the interment.
 
We have begun evangelizing Miaplay for a new church plant. Several souls have 
been saved, and a temporary worship center is under construction. Please pray for 
God to provide funds for land and a permanent worship center and chairs.
 
Prayer Requests
	 1. Family
	 2. Spiritual growth in our local churches
	 3. Youth outreaches and those saved
	 4. Rev. Kruah’s burial
	 5. Miaplay Church plant
 
God bless you,
 
Edwin Gbor



A LETTER FROM YOUR MISSIONARIES,

THE GBOR FAMILY

International Partnership Ministries, Inc.
100 Spring Ave. Hanover PA 17331-2717
Electronic Services Requested

Contributions for our ministry should be made payable to IPM and sent to IPM, Inc., 100 Spring Ave., Hanover, PA 17331-2717 Be 
sure to include a note designating “Gbor Support” or any other special designation you may have for us. Thank you. 

If you have an email, please help us to help this missionary save postage by receiving his newsletter by email. Please take a moment 
to contact us at office@ipmworld.org with your email and home address and use “subscribe Gbor prayer letter” on the subject line.


